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 Knights and Ladies, 
 
First I would like to welcome all new members 
who joined the Knights and Ladies Auxiliary 
during this past year. We are very happy to 
have you with us. 
 
I hope everyone has had a great start to the 
summer and are enjoying your vacations. 
 
The Officer Installation and Dinner for the 
Knights and Ladies went well. Congratulations 
to the new Officers of the Knights Council and 
the Ladies Auxiliary and wishes for success in 
the new fraternal year. Thank you all who 
attended and made the evening enjoyable. 
 
Congratulations to: 
Bob Hawkins who will officially assume the 
position of State Deputy on July 1st, 
Father Stanger for his appointment to the 
office of State Chaplain for the Missouri 
Knights of Columbus, 
District Deputy Bob Walker upon his 
appointment to State of Missouri Recruitment 
and New Council Development Chairman for 
St. Louis West, 
Fred Lagos as recipient of the 2017-2018 
Knight of the Year award and 
everyone in the Holy Infant Council for 
receiving the Star Council award. 
  
This past year has been a great one for 10794 
Knights and Ladies. Much has been 
accomplished, many charities have been 

helped and many youth in our Parish were 
able to participate in Knights sponsored 
activities. We were able to assist our Parish 
with manpower and donations.  Everything 
that was accomplished was done so through 
the efforts of all the Knights and Ladies who 
gave of their time and talent. Everyone should 
take great pride in everything that was 
accomplished. I thank you all and look forward 
to another great year in 2018-2019. Thank 
you again and take the time to enjoy the good 
feeling for what you have done. God bless you 
all. 
 
Vivat Jesus 
 
Rich Lacaille 
Grand Knight 

 

 

DISTRICT DEPUTY #37 REPORT 

Councils #7119 – St. Clare of Assisi, Ellisville; 

#8887 Sacred Heart, Valley Park; #9522 St. 

Joseph Marian, Manchester; #10794 Holy 

Infant, Ballwin; #12022 St. Alban Roe, 

Wildwood. 

Worthy Brother Knights and Ladies Auxiliary,  

Thank you to the Knights and Ladies in District 

#37 for another successful fraternal year! It was 

a pleasure installing our incoming Officers and 

dining with our members and their families 

afterwards! Thank you to last year’s Officers for 

a job well done! Councils #12022 St. Alban Roe 

– Wildwood and #10794 Holy Infant - Ballwin 

achieved Star Council in 2017-8! Great job 

Brothers and Ladies!  

Looking forward to serving our Sisters and 

Brothers in the name of our founder, Fr. 

Michael J. McGivney, growing our Order to 

“Build the Catholic Church!” and supporting our 

Worthy State Deputy Bob Hawkins. 

God Bless you for your service! Vivat Jesus! 

Bob Walker                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

314-610-0742, bob_walker@att.net  

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 
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7/2/2018    Ted Tabayoyong 

7/9/2018    Dave Denzer 

7/16/2018    Jack Wiltrakis 

7/23/2018    Al Bouckaert 

7/30/2018    Jack Schaefers 

8/6/2018    Paul Mallery 

8/13/2018    Ken Clemens 

8/20/2018    Bob or Sue Walker 

8/27/2018    Ralph Moritz 

9/3/2018    Ted Salvia 

If anyone wishes to be added to the Adoration 

Schedule, which is on Mondays, from 7-8 PM, 

contact Steve Lane at stevelane12@gmail.com, 

or 636-346-3668. 

 

GENERAL MEETING  
General Meeting Notes for June 12, 2018 

We had a First Degree ceremony at 7 p.m. with 

three candidates. 

- Rich Lacaille – opened the meeting at  8:00 

p.m.  

   -  22 in attendance 

   - First time attendance Don Turpin (new 

knight) and Hank Bower (transfer in) 

   - Officer installation dinner and Mass is 

6/25/18 with Mass at 6 p.m. $12 per person in 

upper cafeteria.  A final count is needed by 6/21 

   - Fourth Degree Holy Spirit Assembly officer 

installation Mass and dinner June 27 at 

Incarnate Word.  Mass starts at 6:30 p.m. The 

Celebrant will be Bishop Herman and this will 

be his final event as Faithful Friar.  Lukasek 

Catering will provide the food at $10 per 

person.  No regular assembly meeting in June.  

   - Ron Krentz (St Alban) will be the new honor 

guard director. 

   - Fr Stanger’s appointment as state chaplain is 

progressing 

   - Women’s Clinic open house is 8/4/18.  The 

Mobile Unit will be there. 

   - Treasurer report was passed out on paper 

   - Youth activities are done.   

   - Last Saturday’s K of C picnic went well. 

Thanked those organizing it. 

   - We are ordering K of C pens at 59 cents 

each.  We approved ordering 500 pens.  One 

question was what are we going to do with 

them. 

   - We voted to pay for the new incensor at 

church. $495. 

   - Bingo – we voted to give the 50/50 and tips 

to Heritage Girls and match it. 

 - Ted Salvia - proposed that we use the 

hamburgers left over from the picnic for 

Saturday’s bingo, instead of pulled pork.  OK by 

us. 

- Joe Castagno – said we need to use the better 

coolers at bingo. Some have the lids falling off. 

- Jim Chappuis – gave financial secretary report.  

We voted to pay all bills. 

- Steve Lane – read a form 100 for Jesse Chilton. 

- Fred Lagos – mentioned an upcoming White 

House retreat for veterans will be 7/29 – 7/1. 

   - Sherry Miskoff and the youth group asked 

for a donation to help with building a device to 

help with playing dodge ball and other games.  

We voted to give $200. 

- Fred Lagos – read the 2018/2019 officer slate.  

We voted to elect/appoint all of them. 

Grand Knight   Rich Lacaille 

Deputy Grand Knight  Steve Lane 

Chancellor   Ted Salvia 

Treasurer   Vince 

Vogelgesang 

Financial Secretary  Jim Chappuis 

Recorder   Gene Hanneke 

Lecturer   John Peckham 

Advocate   Matt Lacaille 

Warden    John Hoffman 

Inside Guard  Matthias Whitworth 

Outside Guard   Vince Daus  

1 Year Trustee   Alan Thome 
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2 Year Trustee   Fred Lagos 

3 Year Trustee   Jeff Logullo 

- Bob Walker – District Deputy report – passed 

around a prayer card for Bill Canon, the knight 

who provides the root beer for us at Corpus 

Christi celebration.  He has Hodgkin’s 

Lymphoma.  

   - explained the Star Council award. 

- Ted Hunkins – said we have 3 insurance 

members so far for the year.  We need 1 more 

insurance member. 

- Rich Lacaille – gave the Knight of the Month 

award to Fred Lagos. 

  - closed the meeting at 8:44 p.m. 

-Recorder Gene Hanneke 

OFFICER’S MEETING 
MINUTES 
Minutes from Planning Meeting 6-26-2018 

In Attendance, Alan Thome, Dave Denzer, 

Matthais Whitworth, John Peckham, Jim 

Rowles, John Hoffman, rich LaCaille, Jim 

Chappuis, Ray Brune, Vince Vogelgesang, 

State Deputy Bob Hawkins 

-Conversation about how good food was at 

Installation Dinner 

-Discussion about a farewell gift for Fr 

Vortreide.  Voted to give $200 and Mass Card. 

-We have received Star Council Award for 

2017-2018 Fraternal year 

-Treasurer report.  We have received thank 

you card from Wellston Center. 

-Received note from Missouri Special 

Olympics asking for additional $1,000 on top 

of 5 year pledge.  Discussed, but no motion 

made. 

-Financial report. Jim Chappuis read bills and 

receipts.  We have collected little more than 

half monies from attendees of Installation 

Dinner.  Agreed to send notice to those who 

attended but not paid. 

-Discussion about food at July Bingo 

-Discussion for charity for July Bingo 50/50 

and tips.  Discussion for Sam Malek (More 

Than Coffee).  Vote on at general meetiog 

-American Heritage Girls to try a Family Bingo 

Fundraiser 

-Jim Rowles: Thank you to everyone for 

making Corpus Christi a huge success.  

Discussion about possibly purchasing speaker 

system as opposed to renting every year.  Will 

discuss and vote at general meeting 

-Rich Lacaille passed a copy of designs for 

Knights ink pens 

-State Deputy Bob Hawkins discussed his 

obligations as new State Deputy.  He is 

responsible for hospitality suites at two state 

events.  Asking council to help fund these 

suites.  Approximate cost of $800 each (total 

of $3200 over two years).  More discussion at 

general meeting. 

-Brother Fred Lagos named our 2017-2018 

Knight of the Year 

-Fr Stanger will be installed as our State 

Chaplain on July 14
th
 in Jefferson City 

-Rich LaCaille announced that we found an 

umbrella after our last First Degree. 

-Meeting closed with a prayer 

Vince Vogelgesang       Vince Vogelesang 

 

 

 

 

BINGO            

Another crowd of over 200 players again in 

June!  While other bingos in the area are 

having problems with attendance, we 

continue to thrive!  Next Bingo is July 21st.  

Please volunteer if you can! 

Dates for future Bingos: 

July 21st  August 18th   

  



2018 Holy Infant Corpus 

Christi Thank You! 

Thank you everyone who made the 2018 Holy 

Infant Corpus Christi Procession and 

Benediction successful! Many of our Ministries 

contributed and we especially thank Fr. 

Vortreide and our Clergy and Holy Infant staff 

for their tireless effort! Looking forward to the 

2019 Corpus Christi! 

Vivat Jesus! 

#10794 K of C 

NEXT GENERAL MEETING 

Next general meeting is scheduled for 

Tuesday, July 10th.   

 

Brothers Joe Strange, Ted Salvia and Gene Bestien 

cooking up hot dogs for the Rummage Rampage.  

Over $21,500 was made at this great event! 

JULY CALENDAR 

7/10 General Meeting 

7/21 Bingo 

7/24 Planning Meeting 

 

2018/2019 OFFICER’S ROLE 

 

Grand Knight Rich Lacaille 

rlacaillekofc@gmail.com 314-724-5207 

Deputy Grand Knight 

Steve Lane 

Stevelane12@gmail.com 636-458-6644 

Chancellor Ted Salvia 

Tvsalvia@gmail.com  636-751-3983 

Treasurer         Vince Vogelgesang 

vincev@pasupplies.com 314-713-2960 

Financial Secretary   Jim Chappuis 

jim@bikecenterstl.com  

314-401-5679 

Recorder Gene Hanneke 

geneandkathie@hanneke.us 314-913-4230 

Lecturer  John Peckham 

Advocate Matt Lacaille 

matlac1@gmail.com  314-724-5216 

Warden      John Hoffmann 

Jkgh1@yahoo.com  314-709-0291 

Inside Guard       Matthais Whitworth 

Outside Guard                Vince Daus 

vedaus48@gmail.com   314-307-1365 

1 Year Trustee  Alan Thome 

Alan14thome@gmail.com 

2 Year Trustee             Fred Lagos 

flagos@sbcglobal.net  314-283-1339 

3 Year Trustee  Jeff Logullo 

jeff@logullo.com  314-246-9466 
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The Ladies Chronicle 
Holy Infant Ladies 
Auxiliary Council 10794 
JuLY 2018  
Newsletter 

Happy independence day! 
GOD BLESS AMERICA 

 
 

2018-2019 Officers 
President – Theresa Donovan 
Vice President – Martha Lang 
Secretary – Gloria Puricelli 
Treasurer – Kathleen Strake 
Trustees -  Dorothy Denzer and 
                    Rita Schmitt  
Newsletter Editor – Olivia Pieknik 

 

 
Happy Birthday and Blessings to  
Rose Bruno – July 26th  
 

Upcoming Events – 
Mark your Calendar for our Annual 
Social Gatherings scheduled for 
Tuesday, August 14th – 6:00 p.m. 
at Wildwood Pub & Grill (17253 New 
College Avenue, Wildwood, Missouri.   
Restaurant is adjacent to Wildwood 
YMCA and St. Louis Community 
College-Wildwood campus).   
Call 636-273-4300 or search Google 
map if you need driving direction.  
 

Regular Membership Meetings: 
3rd Tuesday of the Month 
7:00 p.m. in Holy Infant Room 

   Note- No meeting in July. 
September 18th  
October 16th  
November 20th  
December 18th  
 

Mass and Installation 
ceremony of officers 

Congratulations to the 2018-2019 
Officers!  Thank you for your 
willingness to serve and 
commitment/support to the Knights 
and Ladies Auxiliary. 
 

 
Left to right – Rose Bruno – Past 
Trustee; Theresa Donovan, President; 
Martha Lang, Vice President; Dorothy 
Denzer, Trustee; Kathleen Strake, 
Treasurer and Gloria Puricelli, 
Secretary. 

 
Thanks to all the Members and 
Guests for attending the Installation 
Mass and Ceremony.  We extend a 



warm invitation to our guests to visit 
with us at upcoming regular monthly 
meetings.  Please contact the 2019 
president Theresa Donovan for any 
questions or information about 
joining the Ladies Auxiliary.  
 

FAREWELL TO  
father tom VORDTRIEDE 

 
The Ladies Auxiliary extend our 
gratitude and blessings to Father Tom 
Vordtriede for his faithful and joyful 
service at Holy Infant Parish.  We 
keep Father Vordtriede in our 
thoughts and prayers as he continues 
in his journey of faith serving God 
and His children.   
 

Pro-Life Activities: 
Helpers of God’s Precious Infants  
Please join us on Saturday, July 21, 
2018 for a 8:00 a.m. Mass at the 
Cathedral Basilica and a Rosary 
Procession after Mass. 

(Established in St. Louis in January 
2000, Helpers of God’s Precious 
Infants is a peaceful, prayerful life-
saving ministry that meets on the 
third Saturday of every month. 
The prayer vigil begins with 8 a.m. 

Mass at the Cathedral Basilica, 

followed by Exposition of the Blessed 

Sacrament, a rosary prayer 

procession to Planned Parenthood's 

local abortion facility, and 

Benediction upon return to the 

Cathedral Basilica.  Those unable to 

process are invited to remain in 

Eucharistic Adoration at the 

Cathedral Basilica. 

American Flag Disposal 

 

Bring your worn American flags to the 
next Bingo and our monthly 
meetings.  Olivia Pieknik will accept 
the flags for dignified disposal.  All 

flags collected will be deposited at 
VFW Posts for proper disposal. 

 
 


